

May 19, 2021

Dear Members:

In preparation for the spring meeting, we would ask all members to consider engaging the reports or the executive in one of two ways. First, if you plan on being present for the Spring Meeting, we ask that if you have questions that you submit your name and the report you seek to engage us on by Sunday evening May 23rd. By doing this you will be added to a "speakers list" for that report and the chair will call upon you to respond to the report at the appropriate time. Please email executive@chestergolfclub.ca to be placed on a speakers list and do not forget to mention the report you will be responding to. Secondly, if you cannot attend the zoom Spring Meeting but still have questions to ask, please send them to the same email (executive@chestergolfclub.ca) and we'll either reply as an executive or the appropriate person giving the report will reply directly to you. This new email account is not just for these meetings of the membership but can be used all year as it is monitored by our Board secretary.

All meeting documents are available on our website under the menu **NEWS/Annual General Meetings/Spring General Meeting 2021**. Here is a quick link to meeting material on the website for your convenience. https://www.chestergolfclub.ca/annual-general-meeting/.

The link and instructions for the Zoom call are as follows:

https://zoom.us/j/91549589517?pwd=MkZzaGl1cGtQc1c1SlgvcDQ2NEdSUT09

**Meeting ID**: 915 4958 9517

Passcode: 202006

Thank you for your engagement and assisting us to make this meeting effective.

Sincerely yours,

Joe Green President, Chester Golf Club